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Commission Action Requested by Applicant 
 

Approval of preliminary and final site and building plans pursuant to 40 U.S.C. § 8722(b)(1) and 
(d). 
 

 
Commission Action 

 
The Commission: 
 
 Approves the preliminary and final site and building plans for 2 roof-top satellite dish receiving 
antennas for a period not to exceed ten years, one flagpole at the intersection of New York 
Avenue and 1st Street, NE, and four art panels incorporated in the storefront of the ground floor 
retail building on 2nd Street across from the New York Avenue Metrorail station, for the Bureau 
of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms, and Explosives (ATF) Headquarters Building currently under 
construction at 99 New York Avenue, NE, in Washington, D.C., as shown on NCPC Map File 
No. 42.00(38.00)42063. 
 
Request that the General Services Administration investigate with the ATF the feasibility of 
erecting a screen around the large antennas, so that it would not be visible from adjacent areas 
from the ground, and that GSA report back to the Executive Director on the findings of the 
evaluation of whether it is feasible and desirable to erect a screen and if not, explain why. 
 
 
 
      ________________________________________________ 

Deborah B. Young 
Secretary to the National Capital Planning Commission 
  


